
From: Zoe Eastwood   
Sent: 28 May 2025 20:07 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2025/0101 7 Belvedere Road BS6 7JG 

 
Hi Planning Team  
These photos enclosed of 4 different examples of  commercial waste are all from today 
and all from within about 20 metres of 7 Belvedere Road, and just from 1 side of the 
road. 
Sadly this is now entirely normal and what I see daily.  
I hope it helps illustrate my point that this residential area has now reached commercial 
saturation. 
Please reject this application and warn this vexatious application against further 
biannual repeats. 
Best wishes 
Zoe Eastwood  
 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 




